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Bert Ambrose Elementary School

(PRN, School District #60)

9616 115th Ave
Fort St. John, B.C. V1J 2Y1

Telephone (250) 785-2321   Fax (250) 785-2368

www.ambrose.prn.bc.ca

The Week Ahead:  June 18-22, 2018
*Ms. Kayla Heselwood - “Field Experience Placement” continues at our school and will be introducing drama activities to many of our students.  Interesting fact, Ms. Heselwood spent a season as Tinkerbell on the Disney Cruise Lines.  

*Miss Theresa Martins will finish her practicum at the office with Mrs. Selin this week. I’m sure many of you have seen her smiling face at the front desk. 
Monday, June 18, 2018
- Miss Symynuk’s class travelling to the Pioneer Village in Dawson Creek.

Tuesday, June 19, 2018
- Mrs. Larsh’s Kindergarten celebration in the library 
- Transition meeting for all students registered at Margaret “Ma” Murray Community School – parents encouraged to attend. 

- Bake sale hosted by Mr. Burkinshaw’s class at recess and lunch.  All items are either a loonie or a toonie. 

Wednesday, June 20, 2018
NO HOT LUNCH
- PAC Freezie sale – $0.50 each.  Limit of one per student!

Thursday, June 21, 2018
- National Aboriginal/Indigenous Day – Mr. David Rattray will be joining our school to share his drumming and storytelling talents with our students in the morning. 

- Mrs. Lavoie and Mrs. Lee’s classes going to Camp Cameron.
- Miss Symynuk’s class going to Alwin Holland (PM)

- Mrs. Barr and Mrs. London’s classes going swimming (PM)
Friday, June 22, 2018
- Mrs. Lavoie and Mrs. Lee’s classes at Camp Cameron
- K/1 Picnic in the Park (refer to notes from your child’s teacher) 

-  Mrs. Kurstiener, Mrs. McKinnon, Mrs. Tacey’s classes going to the movies 
- Mrs. Tewari’s class party at Kin Park (1:00-2:20)
*Please continue to check the Calendar at www.ambrose.prn.bc.ca for information related to school/classroom events and activities.  
*Please also refer to class newsletters and teacher emails for special activities.  The Week Ahead reflects what made it to the school calendar and Ms. Wright’s dayplanner … however, the disclaimer is that it is a busy, exciting time of the year and activities may be missed from this document.  

